
Elders 

 Mark Freeman Gary Erwin 

 Raymond Walker  Butch Merriman 

 Elton Stubblefield John Rowe 

 

Deacons 

Involvement & Greeting Brian Lee 

Fellowship Tim Riggs 

Sound Mark Jetton 

Children’s Programs Richard Hyde 

Administration Ryan Coleman 

Communication Anthony Dozier 

Building & Grounds Ken Purvis, Doug Tucker 

Local Evangelism Troy Conrad, Chuck Bryant 

Special Ministries Dan Gray, Nathan Ingram 

Foreign Missions Paul Gidden, John Oliverio 

Finance Jeff Fleming, Brandon Smith 

Youth Todd Watrous, Matt Hemphill 

Sharing Bradley Welborn, Kyle Gordley 

Education Quinn Tolbert, Morgan Whatley 

Worship Bill Malone, Scott Blake, Brant Mathis 

Ministers 

Pulpit Ken Stegall 

Youth  

Bible Class Coordinators 

Pre-School & Elementary  

Cradle Roll Jean Erwin 

Adult Cleo Tarver 

Youth  

Office Staff 

Gina Talbott Rose De Pena 

Supported Mission Works 

Ron Clayton India 

Tyrone Mynhier South Sudan 

Benin School of Preaching West Africa 

Mission Printing Arlington, Texas 

Pat Scheaffer Adventures in Missions 

Steve Austin Texas International Bible Institute 

Ralph Williams Director of Development-Bear          

 Valley Institute Extension School Program 

Uganda School of Evangelism 

Eastern European Missions 

Supported Children’s Homes 

Arms of Hope 

Cherokee Home for Children 

Children’s Homes of Lubbock 

Olive Branch Ministries—Peru 

Sunny Glen Children’s Home 

Hannah’s Hope—Cambodia 

THOSE CHOSEN TO SERVE  TODAY 

January 26, 2014 8:00 AM Service 10:30 AM Service 

Hosts 
Karen Hopper 
Nelda Baldacchino 

Karen Hopper 
Nelda Baldacchino 

Song Leader Sonny Taylor Sonny Taylor 

Scripture Reading & 
First Prayer 

Doug Dobbs Chuck Bryant 

Communion 
Coordinator 

Hal Egger Bill Malone 

Communion Prayer Rick Medford Trent Tadlock 

Second Prayer Jason Kuepker Billy Coleman 

Closing Remarks John Rowe Mark Freeman 

Nursery Rose De Pena Keisha Lovoi 

Lead Coordinator Alberto De Pena Kermit Brooks 

TODAY 

8:00 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

9:30 AM 

 

 

 

Bible Class (offered for all age groups). See a greeter for more details. 

 

Adult Classes 

 
“Romans” by Ken Stegall 

Location:  Auditorium 

 

“A Study of James” by Nathan Ingram 

Location: Magnolia Rm. 

 

“God’s Covenants” by Raymond Walker 

(20s & 30s i.e. TNT) 

Location:  Annex Room B107  
 

10:30 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

6:00 PM Evening Assembly 

Sunday, January 19, 2014 

8:00 AM Worship  
+ 51 at Youth Winter Retreat 

260 

Class 259 

10:30 AM Worship 256 

6:00 PM Worship 246 

Contribution $16,477.10 

Wednesday, January 22,  2014 

7:00 PM Bible Class 250 

JANUARY 26, 2014 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

BIBLE CLASS 9:30 AM 

MORNING WORSHIP 8:00 & 10:30 AM 

EVENING WORSHIP 6:00 PM 

TUESDAY 

LADIES BIBLE CLASS 9:30 AM 

WEDNESDAY 

BIBLE CLASS 7:00 PM 

THURSDAY 

COMMUNITY BIBLE CLASS 10:00 AM 

WHERE TO FIND US 

7300 CROWNRIDGE DRIVE 

THE WOODLANDS, TX  77382 

PHONE/VOICEMAIL: 936-273-0010 

METRO LINE: 936-321-8919 

FAX: 936-273-0012 

EMAIL:  

INFORMATION@WOODLANDOAKS.ORG 

 

ON THE WEB: 

WWW.WOODLANDOAKS.ORG 

JOIN OUR E-PRAYER MINISTRY 

FOR DETAILS VISIT: 

WWW.WOODLANDOAKS.ORG/PRAYER 

BULLETIN REQUESTS MUST  

BE SUBMITTED BY NOON THURSDAY 

ALL   MEMBERS  

PLEASE   PUT   YOUR 

COMPLETED 

ATTENDANCE   CARD 

IN THE 

COLLECTION PLATE  

 
Written On My Heart 

  As I read my Bible I come across some phrases that intrigue me. 
I write some of them down that I think have extra-special mean-
ing. I put it somewhere that I know I’ll see it and think about 
what it means and how I can apply it to my life. I call it “putting 
it on the back burner” (to let it simmer). 

  Several months back I was struck with the phrase “I will write it 
on their hearts.” The primary place it is used is Jeremiah 31:33. 
In the context, God is promising to make a new covenant with 
his people in future days. In contrasting this new covenant with 
the one he had made with Israel when they came out of Egypt, he 
says, “It will not be like (that) covenant … I will put my law in 
their minds and write it on their hearts.” 

  What would be the difference between a law written on stone 
and a law written on your heart? 

  I think that a law written on stone is pretty impersonal. It may 
or may not affect your life much. You may obey it, but your 
heart doesn’t have to be in it. It’s ritual. It’s habit. You do it be-
cause your folks did. Or maybe it carries a severe enough penalty 
to scare you into obedience. Galatians 3:12 says, “The law is not 
of faith.” You can keep that law without trusting God, you may 
even resent having to keep it.  

  But a law that is written on my heart… that’s a law that I 
WANT to keep. You don’t have to “show me where it says I have 
to.” I want to! It makes all the difference in the world.  

  Maybe the most practical way to know if God’s word is written 
on your heart is to ask yourself, “Do I obey God because I feel 
like I have to, or do I really want to?” 

 -Ken Stegall 
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JANUARY SHARING PANTRY NEEDS 
We need any donations. 

Please leave donations in the far stairwell of the     
Education Building. 
 

Household Cleaning Items 

BIBLE BUILDERS 

Lydia said, “Come stay at my 

house.” Acts 16:15 

If your young son is interested in 

leading singing this Wednesday 

please let Frank Kerze, Brant 

Mathis or Quinn Tolbert 

know today. 

Would you like to participate in Secret 
Sisters? 

 
 Secret Sister sign up sheets are on the 
WINGS board. Please fill out your sheet 
and return it to the WINGS board by Feb-
ruary 1st. Sisters will be assigned the first 
week of February. Reveal will be in May.  

We will not have a meal this 

Wed. evening.  

Please join us for a Baby Shower  

in honor of  

Courtney Worley 

Everyone please bring a children’s book instead 
of a card and sign the book with your thoughts in 
the cover. Your book will be cherished for many 
years.  

When: Sunday, February 16, 2014 

Time: 2:00 - 4:00 p.m.  

Where: At the home of Debra Miller 

Our condolences to Kevin Holland and his 
family in the loss of his father, Louis 
Holland. He died Monday, January 
20. 2014. 

Welcome New Member 

We are so happy to welcome this family to Woodland 
Oaks.  

 Sam and Sheri ACOSTA 

 47 N. Lansdowne Cir.  

 The Woodlands, TX 77382 

 Sam’s e-mail: sam.acosta@total.com  

 Sheri’s e-mail: sheri.a@att.net 

  

Please meet this family and get to know them -you’ll be 
glad you did. 

You are invited to a  

BRIDAL SHOWER 

Honoring  

Iveth Ramirez 

bride - elect of Todd Freeman son of 

Mark and Sharon Freeman  

Today, January 26, 2014 at WOCC 

3:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

 

The couple is registered at Bed, Bath and Beyond 

You are invited to a Baby Shower 

Honoring Cody Haney 

Date: Saturday, February 8, 2014 

Time: 10:00 - 12:00 p.m. 

Place: 31327 Brighton Brook Lane 

Spring, TX 77386 

Registries available from:  

Babies R US, Restoration Hardware Babies, Pottery 
Barn Kids 

For information contact: Terri Trout (281-203-5105), 
Lorie Addison (281-356-4152) or Jill Bradley (281-
298-7411) 

CHURCH HAPPENINGS 

 

 

THIS WEEK: 
Jan. 28 9:30 A.M. Ladies Bible Class 
Jan. 29 5:30 P.M. No Fellowship Supper 
 7:00 P.M. Mid-Week Bible Class  
Jan. 30 10:00 A.M. Community Class 
  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Jan. 26 3 - 5:00 P.M. Bridal Shower for  
   Iveth Ramirez 

Feb. 25 7:00 P.M.  Ladies Craft  Night 
  
BABY SHOWERS:    
Feb. 8  10:00 A.M. Cody Haney 

Feb. 16 2 - 4:00 P.M. Courtney Worley 

  
REMEMBER: 

 Eileen Young starts radiation on Jan. 23rd. 

 Nelda Baldacchino/cancer treatments.  

 Eddie Dunn/treatments begin Feb.10th.  

 Verda Alston, Randy Bates’ mother and  
 Dorothy Flato, Raeann’s sister. 

 David Marshall (father of Anna Flournoy &  
 Ava LeMaire) has a recurrence of cancer.  

 Charlene & Paul (Marcia Mata’s sister &  
 brother-in-law) have bone cancer.  

 Please remember Sue Dunn, Margie  Biggs, 
Joel James, Velma Sparks and Joy Atkinson. 

 
EXPECTANT FAMILIES: 
Cody & Dustin Haney 
Courtney & Shad Worley 
Jami & Brant Mathis 
Beth & James Stevens 
Anna & Brian Flournoy 

Impact Truck Coming February 21st  

  The next opportunity to donate items for this 

year's Impact Garage Sale is on Friday, February 21.  

Please let the church office or Gary Tannahill know 

if you want the Impact Truck to pickup any large 

items on February 21.  Items will be used to help the 

needy or to sell at the garage sale  to help support 

the Impact mission.  CRT computer monitors, how-

ever, are not needed.  Smaller items can be placed 

in the east stairwell in the Education building be-

fore February 21.  Please label "For Garage Sale." 

Ladies’ Retreat – Save the Date! 

March 28-29 

Camp Cullen, Trinity, TX 

Body Building: We’re All in This Together 

I Corinthians 12:12-26 * Romans 12:3-5 * Colossians 3:14-14 

 

In our session on Building Empathy, we will be focus-
ing on vs. 26 of I Cor. 12.   If there has been a time in 
your life when you lived out the suffering of, “If one 

part suffers, every part suffers with it” and you are will-
ing to share (about 5 minutes as a member of a panel of 
women) about how other members of the body effec-

tively ministered to you during your time of grief/loss/
pain (or could have done this better), please contact 
Lorie Addison: glennandlorie@comcast.net or 281-

356-4152.  If you would like to share, but would rather 
do it confidentially in letter form and have someone 
else read it, we could arrange that also.  Our pains/

tragedies are each unique.  We do not have a preset list 
of what this has to include.  If something comes to your 
mind and you would be willing to help with this, please 
let me know.  (Also, you do not have to be going to the 
retreat in order to submit a letter for this.)  Thank you! 

PLEASE KEEP OFF THE GRASS 

  We have received notice from The Woodlands 

Township to not park on the grass area along 

Crownridge Drive.  This is in agreement with 

the property owners and the Township Associa-

tion.    

  Please utilize existing parking lot.  If space is 

not available, park at Bush Elementary School 

or Alden Bridge Park. 

  Thank you for your cooperation.  

mailto:glennandlorie@comcast.net

